
 
 
To: Bicycle and Pedestrian Task Force 

From: Tom Murtha 

Date: February 2, 2005 

Subject: Task Force Membership 
 
Staff suggests consideration of the following candidate for membership on the Bicycle 
and Pedestrian Task Force.  The candidate replaces Megan Smith as a representative of 
the Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH).  
 
Interest Area Status Nominee Affiliation 
Public Health  Request by Illinois 

Department of 
Public Health to 
Change Member 

Ms. Bhibha Das 
 

Illinois Department 
of Public Health  

 
In addition, the Task Force should note that Chalen Hunter and Erin Royer are the 
Planning Liaison staff assigned to the Bicycle and Pedestrian Task Force. 


